
From: PCD
To: Carla Lundgren
Subject: FW: Public Meeting Notice-Short Subdivision
Date: Monday, August 12, 2019 8:15:27 AM

 
 

Jane Rasely
Administrative Specialist
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104
 
Planning and Community Development new service hours start June 3, 2019

Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday
Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday

 
Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar
 
 

From: Bob Russell <bobrussell169@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2019 5:18 PM
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>
Cc: Bob Russell <bobrussell169@gmail.com>
Subject: Public Meeting Notice-Short Subdivision
 
Carla,
I posted the Public Meeting Notice sign on proposed short-plat property, adjacent to the public thoroughfare.

Below is signed Certificate of Posting. I assume you do not need signed original?
Bob Russell

Sent from my iPhone
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